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Environmental Practice News

Many years ago, renowned animal artist
Guy Coheleach generously donated his rare,
limited-edition wildlife prints to the Marshall-
Wythe School of L for resale, with proceeds
going to the Marshall-Wythe Environmental
Law Fund.

These fine portraits, not available else-
where, may be purchased through:

Mr. Geof Follansbee
Associate Dean

Marshall-Wythe School of Law
College of William and Mary
Williamsburg, Virginia 23185

(804) 253-4886
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Editors-in-Chief

Mark H. Mapp
James 0. Reavis

Staff

Peter R. Lucchesi
Wayne S. Melnick
Lynne J. Strobel
Gregory Tolbert
M. Leah Wright

The Environmental Practice News is a publication of the Environmental Law
Society of the Marshall-Wythe School of Law, The College of William and Mary in
Virginia. The opinions expressed are those of the authors and do not necessarily
reflect the position of the Society.
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ABOUT THE EPN

Since its first issue in 1975, the Environmental Practice News has provided information of
general interest and practical value to practicing attorneys, state government decision makers,
educators, and students.

In our efforts to publish relevant and up-to-date material, the EPN appreciates submissions
from our readers. The EPN encourages all interested law students and other members of the legal
community to contribute academic articles, comments on environmental litigation, and information
on upcoming environmental events.

We have mailed this issue to the law schools, City and Commonwealth Attorneys, conservation
organizations, and individual practitioners in Virginia who were listed in our last mailing list. If
you have any comments regarding the publication, or would like to be dropped from or added to
our mailing list, please contact us. We look forward to your input.

If you wish to continue receiving the EPN, please return the form below to:

The Environmental Law Society
Marshall-Wythe School of Law
College of William and Mary
Williamsburg, Virginia 23185

Yes. I want to continue receiving the Environmental Practice News.

Please add the following names to your mailing list:

(Name) (Name)

(Address) (Address)
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